
ST PAUL LUTHERAN SCHOOL PTL 
April 7, 2014 Minutes 

 
  Members of PTL met at the school on Monday, April 7th, 6:00 pm. Meeting opened in prayer by 
Melissa.  Minutes from the March meeting were read with no changes made. Anna reported checking 
account balance of $7,340.78 and $17,571.69 is in the money market account. Approximately $2,800 
was made from the Potato Bar. Melissa inquired what the committee wanted done with those proceeds. 
Julie reported Scott Beckmann is obtaining bids for a new roof for the school. Decision made to keep the 
funds in account. 
 Tabled item from March meeting: updated social studies books. Mrs. Hagston reported she did 
not need. Mrs. Ehrichs reported she’d requested samples be mailed. Subject was again tabled to obtain 
more information from Mrs. Verhague as to what she wants.  
 Tabled item from January and March meetings: ladies night event. Bobbie suggested the issue 
be dropped due to lack of interest. There were no objections. 
 Sherain reported on progress of 5K.   Facebook event has been created and Julie has contacted 
radio station to advertise. Julie also obtained medals so that each child participant will receive. 
 Katie to chair Easter Breakfast committee. Request will be sent to school families as to what 
items need to be brought for the breakfast. Date set for school Easter egg hunt as April 17th   at 2pm. 
Note will be sent home asking for items to fill the eggs. Youth group will organize the Easter day hunt. 
 Miranda asked if PTL would approve $50 to purchase supplies for Field Day activities. Motion to 
do by Julie, second by Kenda; motion carried. 
 Motion made by Julie that each teacher organize class field trips and PTL will pay the cost; 
second by Katie; motion carried. Mrs. Hagston has scheduled her class field trip to the Springfield Zoo on 
May 19th with the cost as $5 per child.  Each child is responsible for own lunch. She also plans to take the 
class to the Sedalia Recycling Plant on April 23rd. There is no cost but each child will need to bring money 
for lunch at McDonald’s. 
 Staff was then asked to leave so that Teacher and Staff appreciation day could be discussed. 
With no further business to discuss, next meeting set as May 7thth, 6 pm. Meeting adjourned with the 
Lord’s Prayer. 
 

Bobbie Kroeschen, Secretary 

 
Present: Melissa Siegel, Kenda Fergerson, Julie Marriott, Katie Palmer, Cindy Keisling, Anna Beckmann, Margaret 
Vaughan, Sherain Gray, Michelle Ehrichs, Nikki Hagston, Miranda Oehrke, Bobbie Kroeschen 

      


